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Statement by the NIHR on the Occasion of the United Nations Day 

Manama on October 24, 2022 

On the 24th of October every year, the National Institution for Human Rights (NIHR) is sharing 

with the countries of the world the celebration of the United Nations Day, in order to commemorate 

the entry into force of the Charter of the United Nations in 1945, which this year marks the 77th 

anniversary of the establishment of the UN and its founding Charter. 

This occasion is an opportunity to introduce and raise awareness of the UN Charter as a 

comprehensive document of all human values and principles of peace and justice among the world, 

wince the world celebrates this day to emphasise the importance of the goals for which the United 

Nations Organisation works. 

On this occasion, the National Institution for Human Rights (NIHR) commends the tireless efforts 

of the United Nations and its agencies and bodies in supporting the peoples of the world with 

regard to issues related to peace, security, development and human rights, especially at a time 

when the world is witnessing massive disturbance and crises with severe economic and social 

consequences. 

On this occasion, the NIHR states that it works with its broad mandate to follow-up and monitor 

commitment to international conventions and treaties ratified by the Kingdom of Bahrain, which 

are related to the promotion and protection of human rights, looking forward to more cooperation 

and partnership with all agencies and bodies of the United Nations, in order to build an integrated 

system to implement the principles of human rights for all countries and peoples of the world. 


